
 

 

Items for the next Newsletter to 
Ian Sant, (ian.sant@ntlworld.com) 
by 6.00 pm on Thursday 28th May 
2015. 

Church Flowers 
The flowers in 
Church today are 
provided by  

Verity Dockray 

Christian Aid Coffee Morning 
I would like to say "Thank You so much" to everyone who con-
tributed in any way to the success of last Saturday's Coffee 
Morning and Mini-Market for Christian Aid. We were blessed 
with a lovely, sunny morning and lots of people came and enjoyed 
a happy time together. We raised the wonderful amount of 
£480.50 (not including the coin collection). My grateful thanks 
go to all the good friends who helped on the stalls ... Gill, Eve, 
Nina, Wendy, Amanda, Vince and Linda, John (Archer) and Mela-
nie, Pat, Gladys and Rita who beavered away in the kitchen ... and 
my "other half", John, for fetching and carrying, furniture re-
moving and lots more. A big thank you to Vince and Linda, Aman-
da, Muriel, Violet and Gladys for producing an amazing array of 
goodies for the "Home Made Produce" stall ... which actually 
raised £200 of the total!  I am very grateful to all those who 
donated items for the various stalls and, of course, to all those 
who attended and helped up to raise such a brilliant amount.  We 
will publish the full total for our Christian Aid effort when all 
the monies have been received.  Many Thanks .....  

Doreen Hickman 

The next Church Monthly Coffee Morning is next Satur-
day (30th May) at the Church between 9.30 am and 12.00 
noon with the proceeds going to the Building Works Fund 

 

 

Sinfin Moor Church 
The Church serving Sinfin Moor and Stenson Fields 

Arleston Lane, Sinfin, Derby DE24 3DH 
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Find us at: www.sinfinmoorchurch.org.uk 
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10.00 am Today’s Morning Service is led by Rev’d Susan McIvor who is 
the Minister at this Church and it includes the baptism of twins Ileigh  
and Inaiya Burnett and also Lamar Burnett. 

Readings:  Acts 2 v 1 - 4, Acts 2 v 4 - 13 and Acts 2 v 14 - 21. 

Bibles are available in the Foyer to follow the readings. 

The Church building is fitted with an inductive loop system.  Hearing aid 
users should switch to the ‘T’ position. 

We extend a warm welcome to Wayne Burnett and Kelly Broome (the par-
ents), Godparents, family and friends who have come along to support and 
celebrate with the family on this very special occasion. 

Welcome too, anyone who is worshipping with us for the first time or visit-
ing.  Whether you are new or visiting: 

 Please join us for complimentary refreshments and a chat in the Back 
Bay or Coffee Bar at the end of the Service. 

 If you are a tax payer and want to Gift Aid your offering, envelopes 
are available in the Foyer. 

 Please do NOT take photographs during the Service, these 
can all be done at the end and also ensure that your mo-
bile phone is switched off or on silent. Thank you. 

Normally, there are no Evening Services at Sinfin Moor Church. 

  Published 
Sunday 24th May 2015 

The Men’s Club meet again on Tuesday (26th) for their annual Sum-
mer meal.  Usual arrangements apply. 


